



The Son

A PVCA PUBLICATION

September 26, 2025 Issue 3

Pleasant Valley Christian Academy

250-545-7852

www.pleasantvalleychristian.com

Upcoming Events

Monday, September 29: Pro D Day – NO SCHOOL

Tuesday, September 30: Truth & Reconciliation Day – NO

Wednesday, October 1: HOT LUNCH (Quesadillas) Forms were DUE September 26

Thursday, October 2:

4-8 Swimming leave school @ 12:30 Parents pick up swimmers at the Recreation Centre @ 2:15 pm

Friday, October 3:
Terry Fox Run ALL GRADES

Monday - Friday, October 6-10: WISE WEEK (with Sven Turnlov)

Monday, October 6: Pizza Monday

Wednesday, October 8: Pleasant Valley Road Clean Up (K-8)

Thursday, October 9:

4-8 Swimming leave school @ 12:30 Parents pick up swimmers at the Recreation Centre @ 2:15 pm

Friday, October 10: Next Newsletter

Monday, October 13: Thanksgiving – NO SCHOOL

Saturday, October 18:

Newsletter Link

http://www.pleasantvalleychristian.com/ life/news/

Upcoming Birthdays



Terry Fox Run

Originally, only Grades K-3 were going to go on the walk, however Grades 4-8 have expressed the desire to go.

Therefore, on Friday, October 3 @ 9:00 am all Grades K-8 will be attending our Terry Fox Run/Walk. We will have the students meet us at the Rail Trail.

A sponsor sheet was attached to the permission slip when it was sent home. Reminder: Our donation goal deadline is October 17. At that point we will send all offline donations to the foundation. You can still donate online after that, though. Here's the link:

https://schools.terryfox.ca/Pleasant ValleyChristianAcademy

WISE WEEK

October 6-10 is a special week of assemblies with a Guest Speaker. This October Sven Tornlov will be speaking and sharing with our students. Sven grew up in the Salmon Arm area and has a unique passion for Christ.

You are welcome to join any of the assemblies. K-3 will meet every day from 8:45-9:15. Grades 4-8 will meet every day from 9:15-10:00.

P.V. Rd. Cleanup

Wednesday, October 8 is our semiannual Pleasant Valley Road Cleanup.

This is a great opportunity for our school to be a visible presence in our immediate community — and to do something great for the environment at the same time! Let us know if you can help. K-1 will clean the school yard. Grades 2-3 will clean the school parking lot. Grades 4-8 will pick up litter on Pleasant Valley Road from the school side of Butcher Boys to the cemetery.

Swimming Lessons Thursdays

<u>Grades 4-8:</u> Thurs: <u>Sep 25 – Oct 30</u>

Grades K-3: Thurs: Nov.6 - Dec 11

We leave the school at 12:30.

You pick up your child at 2:15pm at the Recreation Centre on swim days.

School is over after Swimming Lessons.

Pizza Monday

October 6 Is our first Pizza Monday. If you ordered pizza for your child, it will be brought to the school with some sliced veggies. You will still need to pack a snack for snack time.

HIS WORD

Whoever pursues righteousness and kindness will find life, righteousness, and honor.

Proverbs 21:21

Meet Mrs. Ufimzeff

Hi, my name is Angela!

I'm the new Teacher's Assistant in the Grades 4-8 classrooms. I work mornings with Grades 4-5 and afternoons with Grades 6-8.

I started teaching Sunday School a few years ago, and that's where my love for working with kids really grew. I enjoy getting to know each child, learning what makes them special, and encouraging them as they grow.

Being a Teacher's Assistant is such a blessing, and I'm excited to support the students both in their learning and in their walk with God.

Carpool Question

Are you interested in forming a carpool?
One of our families has offered to
organize carpools for anyone interested.

How would this work?

<u>Let Mrs. Fischer know</u> you are interested. She will compile your names and addresses. Our organizer will get back to you with the possible results.

Operation Christmas Child

It's Shoebox time again! Please come by and get a box from the office. There is a pamphlet outlining the kinds of things that will be appreciated. Please donate an item or fill a whole box yourself.

Deadline: Wed. November 12.

Fees & Forms

Registration Fees were due the first day of school.

Please be sure to see Mrs. Bell to settle any outstanding fees in regards to registration fees, swimming fees, School Supplies fee or hot lunches. Please put all money in the envelopes sent home and don't forget to fill out the details on the front.

If we have not received registration payment by the end of September, expect an email asking you to fill out a deferment request.

FORMS TO BE RETURNED

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 26

- Terry Fox Permission Slip
- Hot Lunch Orders
- PV Rd CleanUp Perm Slip
- Pizza Orders

